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Lago Vista Neighbor Graduation & Beyond
Scholarship Awards at Loveland High School

If you would like to give financially to our scholarship
program, please go to our website:

lagovistaneighbor.org/give/ 

This year, the students earned over $7,000 in LVN
scholarships! Thank you!

Celebrating the Lago Vista graduates- 8 out of the 10
graduates were able to attend the Graduation &

Beyond party for them



Graduation and Beyond meeting with Kari Lintner,
Assistant Principal at Loveland High School

Graduation & Beyond Job
Shadowing to Develop Future

Opportunities 
Thanks to all who made this posssible!



Christian Brothers Automotive

Remax Realtors



Nursing degree at the Thompson School District
Career Center



A Career in Art
 

Urgent need: Volunteers to read with elementary
students during our summer reading program. 

 

When: Tuesdays & Thursdays, 9:45-11 am (Come
whenever you can) 

Dates: June 6- July 20

Training: Tuesday or Thursday, May 30 or June 1,
10-11:30 am

Location for program & training: Trailer #133 Lago
Vista

Sign up or questions: Madi at
madim@lagovistaneighbor.org

Thank you so much and Happy Summer!!

Duncan and Laney Howard
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